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The letter of intent signed with Strålfors on
 22-12-1999 has not led to a licence agreement.

In December 1999, Fingerprint Cards and Strålfors AB signed a letter of intent to the
effect that the parties would be negotiating with a view to a licence agreement
entitling Strålfors to utilize Fingerprint technology in its products.

Fingerprint wishes to place on record that no licence agreement has been signed.

For further details, please contact:

Lennart Carlson, President, Fingerprint Cards AB
Tel: +46 31 60 78 20  E-post: info@fingerprint.se


